RONALD SLATTERY
9418 NE 14% Street, Clyde Hill, WA 98004

Traffic Committee
City of Clyde Hill

April 17, 2017

Dear Traffic Committee,

Unfortunately, | was out of town and unable to attend the April 11™ meeting.

My residence is on a lane that runs into 14™ Street. In my opinion, 14™ Street currently
does not suffer from any particular traffic problem and | would not like an LED radar
sign on the street. | realize such a sign on 14" Street currently is not in your plans and |
would like to keep it that way.

| find those LED radar signs unsightly and superfluous. All cars already have a
speedometer.

Thank you for your understanding.

Regards,

e

Ren Slattery



